
Universityof Rhodelsland, Kingston, Rl 02881
College of Arts and Science, Department of Art 401 -792-2131

August 20, 1980

Dr. Jale inan
Professor of Classical Archaeology
İstanbul University
İstanbul
Turkey

Dear Jale,
I am sending you a formal letter to invite you to be 
the guest of the University of Rhode Island and the 
Rhode Island Society of the American Institute of 
Archaeology as a speaker here in February. We would 
like to take advantage of your being in Princeton, which 
s only about five hours train ride from Rhode Island.
The first three weeks in February are good for us; per- 
haps you would like to specify one or two dates which 
would be convenient for you. We would like to have you 
come to the University of Rhode Island to speak on Pam- 
phylia (or any other topic which would please you); your 
audience would inciude members of the Society as well 
as faculty and students from the University and from Brown 
University in Providence. We would pay your expenses and 
an honorarium, but in order to guarantee that we have 
sufficient funds, we must begin to raise the money now.
For this reason, I must ask you for a response as soon 
as possible, even though I know that will be difficult 
for you since you can hardly have much information about 
your Princeton schedule yet. If you could let me know 
soon whether you can come, I can raise the necessary 
funds and we can specify the date in February later.
I do hope that you can come to Rhode Island this winter;
I am really looking forward to seeing you either here or 
in Princeton. I hope your work is going well and that 
life is neither too hectic nor too dangerous in Turkey 
these days. I am thinking of you fondiy.
Best

Natalie Kampen
Associate Professor of Art History
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